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Term 4 Week 10 2016 
 

Principal Report 
What an amazing presentation day yesterday. I would like to acknowledge all 
award recipients and acknowledge the leadership of both Daniel Coverdale and 
Katie Dingwall at chairing the presentation day assembly. I would also like to 
thank Mrs Parsons and Mrs Woollard for their organisations to make this special 
day so memorable.  To our 2016 school leaders I would like to thank you for your 
leadership and wish you all the best for 2017.  
It has been an amazing year and I would like to thank the school community for 
their support and commitment to our school. I would like to wish everyone a 
happy and safe holiday.    
Enrolment in 2017 
If you have a child who will not be returning to our school next year (excluding 
Year 6) could you please inform the ladies in the office? The number of students 
we have plays a vital role in our planning of classes. 
Yearly Reports  
Progress reports for the second semester will be sent home this Wednesday with 
the students. Congratulations to the students for their fine efforts throughout the 
year and thank you to our dedicated teachers for their time and diligence in 
preparing these detailed reports.  
End of Year / Beginning of 2017  
School concludes this Friday 16 December and resumes for students in Years 1 to 
6 on Monday 30 January 2017.  
Congratulations Kynyn Hellyer 
On Saturday Kynyn Hellyer participated in the state age swimming championship 
at the Sydney Aquatic Centre.  He competed in the 12yrs 50m freestyle and came 
3rd in his heat and he is still waiting to find out what he placed out of 100 entry's 
he positioned overall. Congratulations!  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

Friday 27 January 

School Staff return to 

school 

 

Monday 30 January 

Years 1-6 return to school 

Best Start assessments for 

Kindergarten 2017 

 

Tuesday 31 January 

Best Start assessments for 

Kindergarten 2017 

 

Wednesday 1 February 

Best Start assessments for 

Kindergarten 2017 

 

Thursday 2 February 

Kindergarten 2017 First Day 

of School 9:30am to 2:30pm 
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Stage News 
Early Stage 1 
Preschool News 
2016 has been a wonderful year of fun and learning with the 
Kangaroos and Koalas. Term 4 has been busy with exciting transition 
visits to Kindy Club or other local school programs. 2017 will see some 
very enthusiastic learners in Kindergarten!  The children loved 
dressed up in their new school uniforms and ordering lunch from the 
canteen. 
Recently, the beach came to Edgeworth as we enjoyed Beach Fun Day 
as a celebration of our year together at play. Luckily it was cool 
enough to play outside yet warm enough to enjoy water games.   
We would like to thank families for supporting our program by assisting with our visits to the council 
library and sharing their musical talents with us for singing mornings.  We shall look forward to 
seeing you and your Kindergarten student “over the fence” in the New Year. 
With season’s greetings, 
Ann Blayden and Jennifer Mitchell. 
 

 

Musical DVDs 
Musical DVDs will be distributed this week. 
 

School Uniform Shop 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The uniform shop’s opening hours for 2017 will be as usual:  Monday and Tuesday afternoons 2:30  -  
3:30 pm and Thursday mornings 8:30  -  9:30 am  

SCHOOL UNIFORM SHOP OPENING HOURS 
BEFORE SCHOOL RECOMMENCES IN 2017 

 
  Wednesday 11/1/2017  - 9:30 am to 12:30 pm 
 
  Wednesday 18/1/2017  - 9:30 am to 12:30 pm 
 
  Wednesday 25/1/2017  - 9:30 am to 12:30 pm 
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Library News 
Thank you to everyone who has returned all their books to the Library. If your child still has any 
school library books at home please return them as soon as possible. If they are lost, payment to 
cover the cost to replace the book can be made at the office. 
Edgeworth Library have a great selection of books for anyone that wants to continue borrowing over 
the holidays and are running a Summer Reading Club promotion. 
I hope you enjoy reading some great books over the holidays. 
Mrs de Vries 
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Canteen Roster 2017 
 

Week 1 Monday 30 January 2017 
Monday 
30 January 

Tuesday 
31 January 

Wednesday 
1 February 

Thursday  
2 February 

Friday  
3 February 

A Hellyer M Elliott A West K Austin 
N Smith 

A Hannah 
A Kidston 
A Smith 

Week 2 Monday 6 February 2017 

Monday 6 
February 

Tuesday 7 
February 

Wednesday 
8 February 

Thursday  
9 February 

Friday 10 
February 

A Hellyer O Standen A west D Ross 
D Everson 

A Kidston 

 
2017 Canteen Helpers 
Grab a friend for a catch up and free lunch while helping on our school canteen.  No experience necessary and as a 
bonus, see your child when they come to visit you at recess or lunch.  Even a few hours is greatly appreciated. Please 
see our attached canteen request form at the end of the Newsletter. 
 
 
 
 

 
EDGEWORTH PUBLIC SCHOOL  

CANTEEN 
 

Our canteen is a vital part of our school, providing healthy lunches, morning tea, drinks, snacks and fruit break to all students. 
All profits from the canteen are put back into the school through regular donations to the P&C. We welcome all mums, dads, 
grandparents and carers. 
 
Edgeworth Public School Canteen Volunteer Request 
When:   Weekly, Fortnightly, Monthly, Once or twice a Term 
Hours:   School Hours – or any spare time you have, even a few hours 
Experience:  Nil required, all training provided and we have a lovely Supervisor every day to guide you 
Salary:  Anything on our school menu for your lunch! Tea and coffee provided all day 
BONUS!:  Your child (and their friends) will love to see you at recess and lunch. You will make new friends or 

have a catch up with friends you don’t often see.  
                                               Please complete the form below and return to the canteen as soon as possible. 

 

 
Name: _______________________________ Phone No: ________________________ 
 
Childs Name: _________________________   Class:  ____________________________ 
 
Name of Friend you’d like to work with: ______________________________________ 
 
Please circle your availability: 
 
Weekly, Fortnightly,  Term _________________ how many days 
 
Preferred Days:  _________________________________________________________ 
 
You are welcome to visit Jenny or give her a call and discuss more specific days or dates that your available or if you have any 
questions about volunteering. 
 
School: 4958 1831      Jenny:  0423 654 566 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


